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________________________________________________________     
10th October 2017
Dear Parent/Carer

Reading/ Home Reading Books

Now your child is in Year 3, we are striving for them to become increasingly more independent and one way in which we will address this is through the procedures we are putting in place regarding how children will be changing their reading books. 

Children will change their books once a week:

· 3LT on a Tuesday

· 3SW on a Thursday

To ensure the smooth running of this, together with ensuring that your child’s book is changed regularly, please could you remind your child to have their reading book (which they should have read at home) in school on the correct day. Children will be expected to remember to place their books in their class box in their classroom ready to be changed.

Thank you for your support, 

Year 3 staff. 
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